Math & Science Academy

www.msapto.org

September 18 | 6:30 pm October 23 | 6:30 pm November 27 | 6:30 pm January 8 | 6:30 pm March 8 | 6:30 pm May 6 | 6:30 pm

2023-24 Meetings:

What is the PTO?

PTO stands for Parent-Teacher Organization. A successful charter school, like MSA, is a group effort. It takes teacher, student and family collaboration. The PTO provides opportunities for families to communicate, work together and contribute to ensure our students have the best MSA experience possible.

Who can join?

Every MSA parent is already a PTO member! The PTO raises funds to supplement the school's budget so our students benefit from extra programming, activities and supplies that enhance their education.

All these programs and activities, as well as the support we provide to the teachers, take volunteers. Parents, grandparents, and family members of MSA students are all an important part of our MSA community. There are many ways to volunteer time, even as little as 1-2 hours / month is tremendously beneficial!

MSA is a diverse, talented community! Make sure your unique perspective is heard and your talents are utilized to keep MSA a success! Get started by emailing info@msapto.org

Stay informed, get involved!

- 1. Follow MSA PTO on Facebook!
- 2. Sign up to volunteer for Pizza Day!
- 3. Sign up for MSA Daily Announcements on the MSA website!
- 4. Volunteer to make a positive impact!
- 5. Volunteer to get to know teachers, staff, AND other parents!

ALSO DONATE TO THE PTO AT:



All PTO donations are met with a thank you gift of an MSA window cling or pencil!

Donate \$30 or more and receive an aluminum MSA water bottle!

PTO contributions:

PIVAL:

- Teacher Appreciation Events and

- Graduation Ceremony Reception

- 6th Grade Picnic . . . and Teacher Appreciation Events and Teacher Appreciation

- Teacher Appreciation Events and Gifts
- 6th Grade Picnic . . . and many more!